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Stay Hydrated this Summer
Staying hydrated during the warm summer
months is an important part of enjoying the

season. Whether your plans include more walks
or bicycle rides, soaking up the sun, or taking
D that long-awaited vacation, make sure you drink
enough water to stay hydrated. This is
necessary as it will keep your body and mind
functioning at its best.
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This Summer we would like to raise awareness
for Leukemia
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